
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-01036

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

rtddatsme@aol.com
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 4:38 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
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To whom it may concern,

I believe it is my right to freely choose the amount of leverage that I am comfortable using. If
leverage is reduced to 10:1, then I will just move my account to an foreign account which
will ultimately result in the lose of money for US brokers. This will force the US brokers to layoff
workers in an already unstable economy. I see no good that would come from reducing the
leverage.

Regards,

Rufus Dugat III


